

# Thank you



Paulton & District Skittles League

for fundraising a brilliant

£600

for the NICU and Maternity fund

Your fundraising helps to give every patient the extra extraordinary care they deserve. Thank you so much for your support.













Royal United Hospitals Combe Park Bath BA13NG

O1225 825691 hello@ruhx.org.uk ruhx.org.uk

Paulton & District Skittle League Keith Parsons 7 Clapton Road Midsomer Norton Radstock BA3 2LN

## Dear Paulton & District Skittle League,

Thank you so much for your donation for £600 which we have allocated to our NICU and Maternity wards. Your support helps us fund resources, such as inclusive materials for antenatal classes, ensuring that every parent-to-be feels seen, supported, and empowered, regardless of their background, language, or needs. Together, we're making sure every family can prepare for birth with confidence and care.

We couldn't do what we do here at RUHX without your support, and we hope you know how much it means – not just to us, but also to all our patients, their families, and everyone who'll come into contact with our hospital services.

Here's how your support helps.

# · Exceptional care for everyone

From improved facilities to innovative new equipment, your donations help us to give all our patients the most efficient, comfortable and dignified hospital experience.

## Supporting extraordinary people

With your backing, we're able to support our extraordinary staff to do what they do best by taking care of those who take care of you.

# Life-changing research

Through our research, we're working to find new and better ways to prevent disease, deepen our understanding of illnesses and improve treatment for all.

Thanks again, and best wishes. The RUHX team

